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 Mrs Miné Artun SUPPRT2015/2665/P 02/06/2015  21:51:49 I am fully supportive of the planning application for a basement extension by Mr and Mrs Koffel of 56 

Hawtrey Road. I have carefully reviewed the application and have not identified any issues that would 

adversely effect our community. As could be expected from any building work during house renovation 

there will be some disruptions but they will be during normal business hours and for a limited number 

of weeks. 

The houses on Chalcot’s Estate provide very limited space for families with growing children, so 

families, just like no 56, would benefit from developing their property to meet their growing needs. The 

plans the applicants proposed are not visually or structurally aggressive and I trust they will do their 

best to minimise the disruption caused due to the works by employing right professionals and working 

with their neighbours. I believe it is fair to allow Mr and Mrs Koffel to improve their property in size 

and in quality.
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